
March 22, 2024

7th Grade Newsletter
● This week, we planted peppers to grow in our classroom; these pepper plants will eventually

be transferred to our school garden (when it’s not buried in snow). See below for a picture.
● Our Compassion in Action collection sponsored by NJHS ends next week. We will be

collecting paper products.
● Easter break will begin with an 11 am dismissal on Thursday, March 28. We will return to

school on Monday, April 8.
● There will be a fish fry next Friday, March 29. This is a great opportunity for students to earn

service hours; follow this link to sign up!

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski
ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F094AA8AA22A0FE3-fish2#/

